verizon‘/ Verizon Online LLC 1300 | Street, Room 400W
Washington
District of Columbia,
20005 United States

17 February 2016

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF AUTHORIZATION LETTER

I, Thomas Franklin, Manager — New Product Development for Verizon Online LLC
(the “Company”), hereby acknowledge, in my capacity as the Company’s Federal
Communications Commission (*FCC") contact person in connection with Grantee
Code 2ABTE, that Carlos J. Borlando has been authorized by the Company to
execute and deliver, in the name and on behalf of the Company, documents relating
to, among other things, the FCC certification process relating to routers, set-top
boxes, and other video media equipment in connection with the above-mentioned
Grantee Code.

Carlos Javier Borlando's telephone number is 908 559 4590, and his email address
is c.javier borlando@verizon.com.

If you have any questions regarding this acknowledgment of authorization letter,
please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
0 (NN g‘”‘“’*/Q/‘\

Thomas Franklin / Manager, New Product Development
Verizon Online LLC

Tel. 972 457 6585

Fax: 908 766 6098

Email: Thomas.l.franklin@verizon.com



